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OBJECTIVES OF THE GROUP

a) To promote interest in and preserve Western Australian indigenous orchids.

b) To learn the best means of cultivation and do all things possible for the conservation of native orchids in their
environment.

¢) To learn their habitats and keep records.

d) To have field days and learn to recognise the different genera and species.

¢) To hold meetings for the exchange of knowledge and furthering of interest in Western Australian orchids.

) To affiliate with kindred organisations.

g) To make rules for the governing of the Group’s domestic affairs.

h) To do all such other lawful things as are incidental to or conducive to the attainment of the above objectives.

Note: The opinions expressed by contributors to this Bulletin are not specifically endorsed by this Group,
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NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING
Wednesday, 17 November 2004 at 7.00 p.m.
at the Lecture Theatre, Kings Park Admin.
Office.

NEXT GENERAL MEETING
Wednesday, 17 November 2004 at 8.00pm at
the Lecture Theatre, Kings Park Admin.
Office.

Don’t forget your entry in the competition
for the best photograph of Caladenia flava
ssp flava at the final general meeting for this
year.

FIELD TRIP ALBANY SATURDAY and
SUNDAY DECEMBER 4/5 2004
Meet at 9.30 am Saturday 4th December at
Happy Days Caravan Park in Millbrook
Road, off Chester Pass Road.

Please advise Christine Lock, phone

if you are attending or if you

change your mind.

Note - this trip is a definite go-ahead.

MERRY CHRISTMAS
Your committee extends to all
members and friends, best wishes for
a safe and
VERY HAPPY CHRISTMAS
AND ALL THE BEST
FOR THE NEW YEAR

BULLETIN CONTRIBUTIONS
Even though this is the last Bulletin for year
2004, contributions are still needed to start
off 2005. No matter how short or how long
your report may be, please send it to Tom
Blinco,
I’m also happy to receive telephone reports of
anything relevant.

Something from country members would
be especially welcome.

The article submission deadline for the
next issue is Tuesday 1st March 2005,

FIELD TRIP REPORT MT BARKER
2/3/4 OCTOBER 2004
Saturday hailed bright and sunny with a cold
breeze. A convoy of seven cars left the
Porongurup shop on the way to Twin Creeks
Conservation Reserve just north of the town.

What a treasure. Our cars were parked beside
a few grand cucalyptus trees that became
shelter for a very late lunch.

The highlight of this Reserve was its
undisturbed state and relatively damp
condition; thus, many typical orchids of the
area were seen. Maybe next time we will see
Drakaea confluens.

The club would like to thank Matz for
organizing the trip with the Friends of the
Porongurups. This enthusiastic group
purchased this Reserve with the view of
conservation for future generations. Any club
member who wishes to walk through the
Reserve can seck permission at the
Porongurup shop for a small fee that further
supports the purchasc of the Reserve.

Needless to say we were all legless by
lunchtime, but rejuvenated by lollies we
ignored our stomachs and explored another
area of the reserve. A Range Rover conveyed
us back to our lunch stop.

Next stop was a burn just east of the
Porongurups Caravan Park, where we
enthusiastically discussed Prasophyllum
elatum vs Pras aff. elatum. Caladenia plicata
was still visible after three weeks of
flowering.

At the last stop of the day our trusty
President rose to the occasion and drew
members around his finding of Diuris laevis
(Nanny Goat Orchid).

Sunday was cold and windy as we headed
to Tenterden Reserve. This Reserve was a
devastating sight (after last year’s fire),
however regeneration prevails. Orchids by
the hundreds were rising from a rich ash bed
to create a patchwork of colour. Pyrorchis
nigricans, Cyanicula gemmata, D laxiflora
and longifolia, C longicauda ssp eminens and
Leptoceras menziesii were prominent, whilst
Prasophyllum hians and plumiforme were the
only single specimens to be found.

Fortunately for us the Tenterden Reserve
arca was seen at its best, as many wildflowers
and orchids had withered when visited by a
club member a week later. Prasophyllum
gracillimum was then found to be flowering.

A site where T antennifera usually
hybridizes with T macrophylla did not
disappoint, with a rich variety of colours
found in the hybrids.















SUPPER ROSTER | RAFFLE ROSTER | SPEAKER
MARCH Donna & Virginia Gary Brockman Members slides
APRIL N/R Stuart Harris Noel Clarke
MAY Margaret Fox Eva & Don Smith Joe Ward
JUNE Matz Dahlkamp Glenys Blinco Regina Drummond
JULY Mike and Del Phil Bunney Nigel Swarts
AUGUST Noel Clarke Scilla & Gerald Stack | Pat Dundas
SEPTEMBER | Wendy Spencer Ian Greeve Noel Clarke
OCTOBER Sarah Atkinson Joni Eaton Members’ slides
NOVEMBER | Joni Eaton Jim and Ruth Downes | Choose the photo
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FORTHCOMING FIELD TRIPS
Saturday/Sunday 4/5/December - Albany





